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ADDENDUM 1 
To:  All Interested Proposers 
  
From:  Lucy Balderama, Inventory Bid Technician  
  
Date:  August 4, 2008 
  
Subject: BID # 08-115, Construction of Phase IA-Tornillo-Guadalupe New 

International Bridge Major Arterial Roadway       
The Purchasing Department received questions relating to the above referenced 
proposal; the response to the following question: 
 
 
1. Do you have any idea when you might be advertising for bids to construct the 
 new international bridge in El Paso? 
  
 The overall project schedule currently has the International Bridge Project 
 being advertised for bids in late January 2011. 
 
2. Will your agency be handling the bridge contract or will TXDOT? 
 
 The County of El Paso will be handling the contracting efforts for the 
 International Bridge Project. 
 
3. Do you have an idea what the budget is for the new bridge? 
 
 The current budget for the International Bridge Project is approximately $ 5.4 
 million 
 
4. Who is performing the design for the bridge:  TxDOT or private design 
 consultant? 
 
 The International Bridge Project has already been designed by the County of 
 El Paso’s prime engineering consultant for the project, Structural Engineering 
 Associates, Inc. 
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5. Is there a point of contact & website for the international bridge project? 
 
 A Bid Technician from the Purchasing department will be handling this bid 
 and will be the point of contact. Since this item is not in the bid process yet,  
 we do not have a name for you.  
 You may view all County Bids on our website at www.epcounty.com, click on 
 Bids & more then on the bid number you are interested to view or download.  
 You may view addendums and attachments as well. Of course, this bid in not 
 posted on our website yet.  You may continue to check from time to time. 
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